
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Monday 14th January 2019. 
 

Tri Golf Competition at Willowburn 21st  January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Year 3 and 4 will be taking part in a Tri Golf Competition on Monday 21st January. This is a 
morning competition at Willowburn so the children will be taken to Willowburn for the competition 
by bus, take part in the competition and then have a packed lunch provided from home  at 
Willowburn before taking part in their usual session at Willowburn during the afternoon. 
 
On 21st January  please could the children come into school as usual, wearing their PE kit, bring 
swimming kit in a separate bag  (if in swimming group) and packed lunch as well as a water 
bottle. 
 
The cost of both buses will be funded by the Primary Sports Grant; therefore no charge will be 
made. 
Please fill in the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 18th January. 
 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Tri Golf  competition 21st January and to travel by 
coach to and from the event. 
 
I understand that I will need to provide my child with a packed lunch on that day. 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………. 
 
 
 


